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Dear Parents and Carers,    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

HEALTH SURVEY 

Your local authority public health team, Public Health South Tees, would like to gather the views of parents/carers regarding the 

National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP) which takes place yearly in schools. The NCMP is a statutory requirement of all 

local authorities, supported by the Health and Social Care Act 2012. Each year, height and weight data are collected by trained 

healthcare providers for children in Reception and Year 6. These height and weight measurements are used to help the local 

authority and NHS to plan the provision of services to support healthy lifestyles for children and families in the local area. 
 

Feedback letters are sent to parents/carers detailing their child’s result. Within these letters, we currently use a range of terms 

used by the NHS. Feedback suggests that the existing letter, based on the national letter template, could be improved in order 

to be more neutral in tone, empathetic and supportive as well as to better support families.   
 

Please follow the link below to complete the survey.  
https://forms.office.com/e/E8FEZmME2b 
The survey closes on 3rd June 2024. 
 

PARKING  
Please DO NOT PARK IN FRONT OF THE SCHOOL GATES. It is our ONLY ACCESS point for emergency vehicles and deliveries. 
 

SUMMER TERM 2:  PE DAYS: We ask that the Year 1 – Year 6 children come to school in their kit (white t-shirt, black shorts, 

joggers and a sweatshirt, plimsolls or trainers). The children’s new PE days are: 
 

 

 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE : SUMMER TERM 2        (03.06.24  -  19.07.24) 
 Indoor Outdoor 

M PM: Nursery/ Reception Y5 2CR, Y5 2BV 

T PM: Y1/2 HL , Y1/2 TS, 1MG  

W AM: Nursery/ Reception 
PM: Y3/4 2HH, Y3/4 2BH, Y3/4 2SS 

 

Th PM: Y1/2 HL, Y1/2 TS, 1MG  PM: Y3/4 2HH, Y3/4 2BH, Y3/4 2SS 
F PM: Y5 2CR, Y5 2BV Y6 2KT, Y6 2DJ 

SUMMER TERM 2 DIARY DATES 
Friday 24th May: SCHOOL CLOSES half term 

Monday 3rd June: SCHOOL OPENS – Summer Term 2 

Monday 3rd – Friday 14th June 2024: Y4 mandatory Multiplication Tables Check 

Thursday 6th June: KS1 (Year 1 and 2) visit to Raby Castle 

Monday 10th June - Friday 14th June: Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 
Wednesday 12th June – Friday 14th June: Year 6 Peat Rigg Residential 

Wednesday 12th June: Year 3 Tees Barrage Visit 
Thursday 13th June: Year 4 Tees Barrage Visit 

Wednesday 19th June: Snappy Sing: M’bro Sports Village: Performance 1-2pm 
Tuesday 25th June: Reception class visit to Saltburn 
Wednesday 26th June: Nursery Visit to Coulby Farm 
Friday 19th July: SCHOOL CLOSES end of term/school year 

Monday 22nd July: Professional Development Day: SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
 
 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

Please could you notify the school 

office if any of your contact details 

have changed - address, landline 

number, mobile phone number, 

email address etc.       Thank you! 

 

YEAR 6 TRANSITION DATES 

Macmillan 10th /11th/12th 

July 

Acklam 

Grange 

9th/10th/11th/12th 

July 

Outwood 

Acklam 

9th/10th July 

Outwood 

Ormesby 

9th/10th July 

Trinity 9th/10th July 

Year 6 pupils attend their 

Secondary school on these days - 

NOT Newham Bridge. 

We would like to congratulate our Year 2 children, who completed their special jobs this 

week. The children tried hard to achieve their best and we are super proud of them all  

Our Year 3/4 Young Readers, had a super author session at Middlesbrough Town Hall and 

received a book on Wednesday. The children were complimented on their excellent 

manners and behaviour, which is lovely to hear. 

Many thanks to our parents who attended our Y3 open afternoon on Thursday. Your 

support, as always, is greatly appreciated. Next week we have half term and school is closed. 

We reopen on Monday 3rd June for the final half term.  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/E8FEZmME2b


UNIFORM/ WEATHER 

During the Summer months we request that children bring sun hats/caps to school and in the event of a good forecast and high 
temperatures – could sunscreen be applied before your child comes to school. Our school uniform is… 
                               Boys                                                                                                   Girls 
              Grey /red V-necked pullover / Sweatshirt                             Grey / red pullover / Sweatshirt or Cardigan                                                                                            
                                    White shirt                                                                                  White blouse 
                                Grey trousers                                                               Grey skirt or red/white pinafore dress 
                          White or grey socks                                                                            White or grey socks                                                                

Black shoes should be worn with school uniform.  Alternatively black trainers may be worn. 
Hair styles should not be extreme and are considered part of the uniform. No tram lines nor hair dyes. 

                                                          Earrings do present a problem – only studs can be worn. 
 
Y6 HOMEWORK CLUB 

Y6 homework club has now finished and will not be taking place in the final Summer term.  
 

THURSDAY CLUB 

Unfortunately there will be no Thursday club on Thursday 6th June. Apologies for any inconvenience. 

Thursday club will resume on Thursday 13th June.  

 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term break! 

B Hewitt-Best                                        

 

 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
SUMMER TERM 2 AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS   (finish 05.07.24)            

Mondays 3.10 – 4.10pm:     Basketball 

Tuesdays Lunchtime: Choir 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS1 Bible Explorers 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS2 Book Club 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS1 Arts and Crafts 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     Netball 

Wednesday 3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS2 Multi-sports 

Thursdays Lunchtime:   KS1 Multi-skills 

3.10 – 4.15pm:     Thursday Club   (No club: Thursday 6th June) 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     Y2 Sewing club 

3.10 – 4.10pm:     KS1 Games club 

Fridays 3.20 – 4.20pm:     KS2 Archery 

    

MEDICATION 

Only prescribed medication (4x daily) 

can be given in school.  

All medication MUST be delivered to 

and collected from the school office. 

Thank you! 

TERM TIME HOLIDAYS 

School attendance is mandatory for all pupils. Parents should 

plan their holidays around school breaks and avoid seeking 

permission to take their children out of school. 

School holidays during term time will not be authorised. 

Fixed Penalty Notices are being issued by the LA. 


